
Counselor Assignments—Last Names: A-D-Mr. Blate, E-K-Mrs. Casler, L-Q-Mrs. LeRoy, R-Z-Mr. Floyd 

SAVE THE DATE: 
 

Fall Parent Night 

Monday, November 5 at 6:30pm 

 

Topics to be covered: 

 Whitney HS 101 

 Transcripts 

 Classes & Pathways 

 Four-Year Plans 

 Teens & Mental Health 

 Sierra College 

 Dual Enrollment 

 Academic Enrichment 

 First Year Free 

 Promise program 
 

 

Academic Support Available 

 

 Intervention– Tuesdays– Fridays 

between 3rd block and lunch 

 Contact teachers directly– teacher 

emails are located on the WHS 

website 

 Homework Club– Tuesdays thru 

Fridays from 3:30-4:30 in the        

library 

 Schoology –check each course for 

embedded content, resources and 

course guide books 

 Library –open until 3:30 pm each 

day. 

PSAT 

 

Sophomores will take the PSAT on 

October 10, and their results will be 

available in December.  We will meet with 

students to review their scores and to help 

them log onto My College QuickStart, 

which is a great resource provided by the 

College Board.   

 

We encourage students to take the PSAT 

again in October of their Junior year since 

it provides more practice and determines 

if they’re eligible for the National Merit 

Scholarship 

 

Grades: 
Quarter Grades are due in October.  Just a 

reminder that all progress/quarter and semester 

grades are only posted online on the Aeries 

Parent Portal.  Quarter grades are not posted on 

the transcript but are used for athletic eligibility. 

parent.rocklinusd.org 

 

 

Schoology: 
Please continue to check Schoology regularly for 

grades.  Any concerns about a specific subject, 

please email the teacher directly.  Teacher emails 

are located on the school website: 

http://whs.rocklinusd.org/Information/Staff-

Directory/index.html 
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